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EXHIBIT

To Whom it May Concern:

I wish to add the following comments to the record regarding 217-20-000371-PLNG - Lazarus Naturals - 520
Parrish Lane, Powell Butte:

Thank you for notifying ODA Food Safety Program regarding the the submitted proposal for a 40,000 square foot
building in conjunction with the existing farm use (hemp), located at 5205 SW Parrish Lane, Powell Butte, OR.

Although the firm was recently licensed as a food processor by ODA Food Safety Program and has been approved for
production of edible hemp-based products, please note that the proposed new structure will also be subject to
inspection by ODA Food Safety Program and will be required to meet the minimum construction requirements as
specified in 21 CFR 117.

Construction of cold storage and warehouse space is fairly straightforward, i.e. insect and rodent tight, with floors, walls
and ceilings durable/cleanable.

There are additional requirements for the 6,000 square foot area, internal to the proposed building which will be
designated for the processing of farm product (hemp), to include food, beverage, and topical products and packaging of
those products. These include but are not limited to durable/cleanable floors, walls, and ceilings, installation of basic
plumbing infrastructure (hand washing sinks, adequate supply of hot/cold running water under pressure, etc.), and
proper disposal of any waste generated inside the new structure (i.e. septic authorization letter). Specific details on
construction may vary based upon the intended scope of processing within the space and will be worked out with the
firm pending approval of the proposal.

Please call or email me if you have any questions or if | may further assist.

Sincerely,

Jon Harrang

ODA Food Safety Div/Redmond
541-923-0754

jharrang@oda state.or.us
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